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Tel:  01292 612490 Fax:  01292 441802 
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Dear Parents,  

 

This week we are off  to Ayr Gaiety to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ in the mornings for Primary 

1 - 3 on 4th December and Primary 4 - 7 on 5th December 2019.  

 

Children can wear their Christmas jumpers if they wish and bring a treat and a soft drink- no 

fizz please. 

 

It would be really helpful if children brought a packed lunch to school although the kitchen will 

still be in usual operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen E Butler 

Head Teacher 

 

 


